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Our Spring Community Yard Sale will be held 
Saturday, May 4th.  No need to register, just mark 
your street and your house so the bargain hunters 
can find you.  It will be advertised in the local 
paper and a banner will be displayed at the 
entrance to the subdivision.   
In the event of rain, it will be held the following 
Saturday, May 11th.   

The Annual Foxwood Easter Egg Hunt 
for sections 1, 2, 3 and 4, will be held on 
April 13th this year.   
 
As usual, it will be held in 
the park and will be for 
children ages 0 to 12.   
 
See details on page 3 of  
this newsletter.  Bring  
your baskets and your 

camera! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Best Trash became the new trash collection 
service as of January 1, 2019.  Official notice 
was provided by Hunters Glen MUD in 
everyone’s December 2018 water bill.  The 
notice included the new pick up dates and 
times.   
 

Guidelines for what can and cannot be set out 
as well as the holiday schedule were 
provided.  Contact information was also 
noted.   
 

Contact Information:  
Website: www.best-trash.com 
Phone: 281-313-2378 
e-Mail: customerservice@besttrashtexas.com 
 

If you did not keep your notice, you can visit 
the website or call the Foxwood Phone Line 
281-540-7430.   
 

New Trash pick-up days: Tuesday & Friday 

Residential fees are due no later than January 31st.  

If you need to make payment arrangements, please 

contact CMS at 281-296-9775 and speak to our new 

property manager, Eileen Ferris. 

  Yard of the month will resume in 
March 2019.  It doesn’t have to be 
flowery or fancy but it should have 
lots of curb appeal.   
  Judging will be in February and 
the sign will be presented in March. 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt 
Candy, prizes, lots of fun for everyone! 

Pool Opens in May: Now is theTime to Get Ready 
 Pool Passes 
 Pool Rules 
 Registration 

The pool will open the first time on May 25
th
.  Don’t 

wait until the last minute to get ready for swim 
season: 
 

 Save your old pool passes from last year so you 
can send them in for renewal.   

 As soon as you pay your residential fees, you 
can apply for pool passes. 

 Pool passes are free to all residents of 
Foxwood, sections 1 – 4. 

 You must have a pool pass to swim and you 
must register/re-register each year.   

 Registration forms are on the Foxwood website 
(www.foxwoodhoa.net).  Instructions are on the 
form. 

 A copy of the Pool Rules can be found on the 
website also. 

How to Rent the Foxwood Clubhouse for Your Event 
The clubhouse located at the park near the pool in Foxwood, is 
available for residents to rent for their special events.  It is perfect for 
small group celebrations, close to home, and inexpensive compared to 
any other venue available.  Here are the basic guidelines for renting: 

 Go to the Foxwood website (www.foxwoodhoa.net) and open the 
tab “Documents and Forms”.  At the bottom of the page, open the 
link to the Clubhouse Rental Form and print it out.   

 Basic instructions for renting are printed on the form.  Call the 
Foxwood Phone Line and request a date for your event leaving 
your name, address and phone number.  Someone will return your 
call. 

 The cost for renting is $50.00 for rental fee and a $100.00 deposit 
for cleaning and maintenance which will be refunded after your 
event and the premises have been inspected.   

 Payment must be made in the form of a money order in the amount 
of $150.00 made out to “Foxwood HOA”.   

 Any other questions regarding clubhouse rental can be directed to 

the Foxwood Phone Line (281-540-7430). 

FYI: The pool is no longer available for rental 

for private parties.  Any questions regarding this 

can be directed to the Foxwood Phone Line. 
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